
Sunday, April 27 
Worship Service….…………………….……..…………….....…….8:30 & 11:00 a.m. 
Sunday School .. ……………...…………………..………...…….……...…..9:45 a.m. 
 
Monday, April 28 
Congregational Care Commission……………………………..…………….6:30 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, April 30 
Harmony Youth Group……………….. …………….…………...…………….6:00p.m. 
Prayer Gathering………………………………………………...……………...6:30p.m. 
 
Thursday, May 1 
Community Meal………………………………………………………………..5:00p.m. 
Worship Team Rehearsal..……………………….…………………..……… 6:30 p.m. 
 
Saturday, May 3 
Prince Street Church Work Day……………..……………………………….8:00 a.m. 
 
Sunday, May 7 
Worship Service………………………………...………..…………..8:30 & 11:00 a.m. 
2 Week Series:  The Church  - “Lean Into the Church” - Hebrews 10:19-25 
Sunday School …………………………...………...…………..………….….9:45 a.m. 
 

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main 

hall. 

 

 

This Week at Prince Street Church 

April 20 at Prince Street Church 

Morning Worship: 187 

Tithes & Offerings: $4096.00 

Offering Needed per Week $8235.00 

 

.Commission Chair Contact Information 
 
Finance........................................................... finance@princestreetchurch.com 
Missions ...................................................... missions@princestreetchurch.com 
PRC ...................................................................... prc@princestreetchurch.com 
Property ........................................................ property@princestreetchurch.com 
Worship……………….…..………..…………..worship@princestreetchurch.com  
Discipleship ............................................. discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 
Congregational Care ..................................cong.care@princestreetchurch.com 

                        April 27, 2025 

 

Church Office 

17 N. Penn St. 

Shippensburg, PA  17257 

717-532-8404 

 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p 

Fri: Closed 

 

 

 

On the Web 

 

Senior Pastor - John Shadle 

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Pastor of Student Ministries - Michael Gleason 

pastormichael@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas 

ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey 

cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Ministry Assistant - Michelle Weaver 

office@princestreetchurch.com PSCUBIC 

 



 
 
 

Sermon Information 
Today Pastor Michael will be  sharing 
“Building on Faith” based on 2 Peter 
1:4-11. 
 

Tithes and Offerings 
Tithes and offerings may be given in 

the following ways: secure box in the 
back of the sanctuary, online, or 
through the mail. Checks can be 
mailed to: 
         Prince Street Church 
         17 N. Penn Street 
         Shippensburg, PA 17257 
 

Activities for Children 
There are some activities for children 
available at the Connection Center if 
needed. 
 

Service Opportunities at PSC 
Work behind the scenes on a      
Sunday morning helping with video 
and live stream.  Training is       
available. 
 
Enjoy throwing parties?  Then      
socials and banquets just may be 
your place.  For more information, 
speak with Pastor John. 
 

Nursery Caregivers Needed  
We are seeking nursery workers to 
serve during both services and   
Sunday School. Please consider 
supporting this important ministry. 
If you’re willing to serve, contact 
Cherie Finkey 
 

Coming Up 
On Sunday, May 18 we will be      
celebrating those graduating from 
high school and university as part of 
our annual Youth Sunday.  If you 
know someone in our church family, 
please notify the office at              
office@princestreetchurch.com or 
(717)532-8404 by Sunday, May 11.   
Thank you! 

 
 

Combined Service 
There will be a combined worship 
service on Sunday, May 18 for Youth 
Sunday starting at 10:00 AM.    
Members of our youth group will  
assist in leading worship that day. 
Come witness how God has been 
working in the lives of the youth.  
There will be a potluck meal         
following the service.  Those        
attending are asked to bring a hot 
and cold dish to share.  Chicken and 
cupcakes will be provided by the 
church. Circle “L” and share the 
number attending on your            
connection card.  

 
Church Picnic Planning 

We are planning the church picnic 
which will be held on Sunday, June 
29.  We welcome anyone to join us 
on April 28 at 7:30 PM in the library 
to help in the planning process and 
assisting on that day. For more    
information, contact Devon        
Highlands. (717)262-3471 or       
highlands11031@comcast.net 
 

Church Work Day 
A church work day will be held on 
May 3 from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. Rain 
date will be Saturday, May 17.  
Lunch will be provided. Sign up 
sheets are at the back of the      
sanctuary.  Questions can be       
directed to Clem Gruver at (717)830-
7870.  Thank you in advance for 
your help! 
 

Staff Transition 
Ryan Thomas will be stepping down 
from his Media Arts responsibilities. 
His last day in this role will be on 
May 31st. Ryan will continue to be 
on staff as the Contemporary Wor-
ship Leader. Please be in prayer for 
Ryan and his family as he makes 
this transition. Please be in prayer 
for PRC as they prayerfully discern 
what is next for the Media Arts     
responsibilities.  

Insider April 27, 2025 Mother’s Day 
This year in honor of Mother’s Day 
we will be blessing Abigail Farmer 
Martin and her husband.  Abby 
serves with Wycliffe Bible Translators 
here in the U.S. at the Dallas          
International University designing 
Distance Education Instruction.     
Because of shipping cost, we ask that 
you contribute gift cards to either   
Aldi’s or Walmart.  Beginning next 
week there will be a box on the    
Connection Center in which to place 
gift cards. 

 
Missionary Update 

Ruth Rivera will be returning to the 
states during the months of May and 
June.   During her last visit here, she 
shared that she would be going to 
serve in a restricted area but due to 
safety concerns, that plan changed.  
After her visit, she will be working 
with UB Global learning cultural    
customs and attend a language 
school for several months to learn the 
Thai language. Then she will be   
joining a missionary team in Thailand 
to begin her 3 years of service. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You 
Thank you for the prayers, cards, and 
delicious meals over the past few 
weeks as Barb’s foot healed.  We 
appreciate your kindness. 
Barb, Elizabeth, and Eden Barner 
 

Discarded Library Materials 
Several CDs and DVDs have been 
culled from the library.  These materi-
als are on the table at the back of the 
sanctuary.  Please feel free to take 
whatever you would like. 

 
Prayer Corner 

 
Prayer Focus:  Praise God for the 
Gift of Salvation through Jesus 
Christ, His Son 

Church of the Week: Rising Hope 
(Formerly Mongul UB Church) 
 
Prince Street’s Ministry Focus:  
Finance Commission 
 
Monthly Missions Focus:  
Child Evangelism Fellowship 
 

 
 

Prayer Requests and Praises 
Prayer requests and praises may be 
shared weekly via Connection Card 
or by contacting the church office. 
Our Prayer Warrior Team will      
receive these requests/praises and 
pray over them during the week. If 
you would like your request/praise 
to be on this coming week’s list, 
please have it in to the office no  
later than 9:00am on Monday. The 
prayer list is sent out first thing  
Monday morning. Please note,    
unless determined to be an         
urgent situation, requests and   
praises received mid-week will be 
placed on the following week’s lists 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you feel called to be a prayer 
warrior? If so, you can sign up to 
receive our weekly prayer list by 
contacting the church office or filling 
out a Prayer Warrior card located in 
the back of the Sanctuary, then 
placing it in the offering box.  


